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Sent from my iPad. Hello, I'm Judy Humphreys and I live in Highland Oaks, across the highway from the proposed
gas station. I can’t make this meeting, first one I will miss. I’ve had major back surgery. I am completely against
against this for several reasons. There already is a good bit of traffic now. Doesn’t matter what the speed limit says
coming into Burnet from the North, they are driving very fast and lots of trucks as well. We have a school bus that
drops lots of students at the entrance as well. We only have one way in and out of this subdivision, that also presents
a problem for us. I think it will devalue our homes. We’ve worked for our homes and want to see the values to
hopefully increase, not decrease. We probably won’t even to be able to get on the highway. I hope you will be able
to take the time to read my response at the meeting. [ appreciate your time and thank you very much.
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